
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Annwyl Rieni 

 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely / Yn gywir, 

Susan H. Roberts, 

Headteacher / Pennaeth 

 
Don’t forget to follow us and see  
what’s going on at school on our Twitter account 
@FforddDyffryn and to have a look at our new 

school website! fordddyffryn.school 

 

As we enter into December, preparations 
are gathering momentum for our 
Christmas concerts as the dates of the 
final performances approach. The pupils 
are hopefully all busy learning words for 

songs or practising their speaking parts! 
Thank you to everyone who joined us for 
our Arts Exhibition on Thursday! We are 
very proud of our pupils and how they 
expressed themselves on important issues 
in such a creative way! 
 
 
 
Mae paratoadau yn prysuro ar gyfer ein 
cyngherddau Nadolig fel mae 
dyddiadau ein perfformiadau terfynol 
yn agosau. 
 
 

 

                   
          

     

    

 

                                                                                                                                   

Seren yr Wythnos 
Congratulations to Alicia, Mason, Morgan, 
Theo, Ambreen and all of Dosbarth Elidir. 
 
Dewi Draig  
Llongyfarchiadau Ruby, Aimee, Missy,  
Alisha, Millie a Alfie. 
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Years 5 and 6 have been very busy this term working with Miss 
Daniels, Miss Roberta and a range of different artists. They have 
been working on a project about expressing themselves on issues 
that matter the most to them! Thank you to everyone who 
attended our Arts Exhibition on Thursday! 
 

Join us next Tuesday 
5th Dec at 3.15pm for 
our Christmas Fayre!  
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DATES FOR 

YOUR 

DIARY 

        2nd Dec 

Llandudno 

Parade 

      5th Dec 

Christmas 

Fayre 

      6th Dec  

Wizard of Oz 

Juniors 6pm  

     7th Dec  

Wizard of Oz 

Juniors 2pm 

 

 

 

        

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dosbarth Aran 
Mrs Roden’s class have 
been busy developing 
their creative skills by 
designing wonderful 
snowmen this week! 

Diary Dates 
Sat Dec 2nd – Llandudno Parade 
Tue Dec 5th – Christmas Fayre 
Wed Dec 6th 6pm and Thu Dec 7th  

2pm Junior Christmas Concert 

Mon Dec 11th 6pm and Tue Dec 12th 

2pm Infant Christmas Concerts 

Wed Dec 13th – Pantomime 
Thu Dec 14th – Christmas Dinner 

Fri Dec 15th – Christmas Jumper Day 
Fri Dec 22nd – End of Term 
Mon Jan 8th – INSET Day 
Tue Jan 9th – Pupils Back to School 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Swimming 
All pupils from Years 2-6 have received a block of intense swimming tuition 
over the last fortnight as part of a new swimming initiative we are working on 
with Conwy County Council.  We have seen the fantastic impact the intense 
sessions have had on developing our pupils’ swimming skills! Well done to all 
the children!   
Christmas Dinner 
We will be having Christmas dinner on Thursday 14th December. All pupils who 
usually have a packed lunch but would like to have a dinner on that day may 
do so if they send their dinner money (£2.20) to the office by next Friday.  
Pantomime 
Thank you to all who have paid in full for the pantomime. For those who have 
only paid the deposit the remaining balance needs 
to be paid by Wednesday. Thank you! 

 

      

 

Dosbarth Tryfan 
Mr Lindquist’s class have 
been investigating and 
creating 3D shapes!  Very 
creative! 

Dosbarth Carneddau 
Miss Tilbury’s class have 
been busy investigating 
how their arms and legs 
differ to others. Great 
measuring skills on show! 

Water Aid 
A big thank you to everyone 
who filled a small bottle 
with loose change as part of 
our Water Challenge! The 
pupils collected £175.22 for 
Water Aid! 


